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November 5th, 2010 
 
 
Mr. Tim Davis 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
First Floor South 
31 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands 
B91 3LT 
 
 

Response to Proposed UNC Modification 0324V: “Code Governance Review: Significant Code 
Reviews” 
 
Dear Tim, 
 
First Utility supports the above Proposed UNC Modification. 
 
In the past, it would appear that Ofgem has shaped the UNC by placing licence conditions upon 
transporters who are then required to raise UNC modifications in order to comply with these.  The 
proposed Significant Code Review process should remove the need for this rather cumbersome 
procedure and we believe that the implementation of this Modification will provide greater 
transparency to the UNC Modification process.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or would like any further information. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Chris Hill 
 
Regulation 
 
01926 328760 
 
07776 137403 


